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DATES TO REMEMBER: 

  

 

15th April—Year 6 -

Liverpool University 

Students of the future. 

 

13th April—KS1 and KS2 

Mass at Sacred Heart. 

 

13th April—Finish at 

1.30 for Easter Break. 
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We are walking to stamp out hunger. This Monday our 

sponsored walk took place to raise money for CAFOD. A 

huge Thank you for your generosity. Thank you to all our 

amazing children and families who have sponsored their 

child or donated. We have raised over £400. 

 



1 John 4:11—Dear friends, since God 
loved us that much, we surely ought to 
love each other.  

 

British and Gospel 

Values 

THIS WEEK—YEAR 1 HAVE BEEN ON A SPRING 
FIELD TRIP—WHAT A DIFFERENCE THE SUN-

SHINE MAKES! 

Friendship 

In our school we 

value our 

friendships -Good 

friends are vitally 

important to our 

mental health 

and to the 

quality of our life. 

To live and to 

love are 

inseparable from 

each other. 

Friendship is an 

opportunity to 

love, to learn 

about yourself, to 

mature as a 

human being, 

and to open up 

to the full 

experience of 

life.  

THE IMPORTANCE OF 

ARRIVING ON TIME—

(08.45-08.55AM) 

WHOLE SCHOOL 

PHONICS AND 

READING TAKES 

PLACE FROM 9AM—

9.45 

THE IMPORTANCE OF 

PHONICS 

PHONICS IS ESSENTIAL 

FOR CHILDREN TO 

BECOME SUCCESSFUL 

READERS AND 

SPELLERS/WRITERS IN 

THE EARLY YEARS OF 

SCHOOLING AND 

BEYOND.  
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UN Rights of the Child 

Article: 15 

The right to 

have 

freedom of 

association.  

Every child has 

the right to 

meet with other 

children and to 

join groups and 

organisations, 

as long as this 

does not stop 

other people 

from enjoying 

their rights.  



CLASS OF THE WEEK—YEAR 6 

Year 6 are delighted to be the class of the week this week and to 

share what we have been learning in class.  

Each day this week, year 6 have taken 

part in My Money Week workshops, 

courtesy of Natwest Bank. My Money 

Week is a national activity week for 

primary and secondary schools 

designed to raise awareness of the 

importance of financial education and 

get children and young people excited 

about money matters. The children 

thoroughly enjoyed their workshops and 

were keen to learn new ways to save 

and spend money.  

In Religious Education,  Y6 have created their own dough to 

explore how Jesus is the ‘bread of life’ and the meaning of the 

bread and wine in Mass.  

 

 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK WAS MY MONEY 

WEEK AND THE SUN SHONE FOR 

OUR YEAR 1 FIELD TRIP. 

WE WAVED GOODBYE TO OUR 

DUCKLINGS 

We visited the parks in our 

area and investigated the 

changes that Spring brings. 

Father Fitzgerald visited 

reception to talk about how it 

feels to be loved by our family. 
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As per our school uniform policy, please ensure your child is in the correct 

uniform. If you have any issues, please see the school office who may be 

able to help source it for you. If children are not in the correct PE kit then 

the school will have white T shirts and black shorts or leggings to change 

into for the school day. Thank you for your support. 

P.E 

Please ensure 

that the correct 

PE kit is worn. 


